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MARSHALL COUNTY, MISSISSIPPI REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS
FOR
SOLID WASTE COLLECTION SERVICES

The purpose of this Request for Proposals is to solicit sealed, separate Proposals to provide the services below to Marshall County, Mississippi at the best value to the government and County residents.  Proposals are invited and will be received by the County with an anticipated service start date of July 1, 2017. Proposals are due in the office of:

Marshall County Chancery Clerk
P.O. Box 219
128 E. Van Dorn Avenue Holly Springs, MS 38635

On Monday, June 5, 2017, at 10:00AM and plainly marked “Proposal for Waste Collection.” The envelope must bear on the outside the name of the Proposer and its address.

1. Collection of Residential and Small Commercial Solid Waste Including 95-Gallon Rollout Containers
Proposals must be made in accordance with “Instructions to Proposers,” which may be obtained at the office of the County Administrator located at 111 South Market Street, Post Office Box 219, Holly Springs, Mississippi 38635, 662-252-7903 or e-mail address  administrator@marshallcoms.org. The County reserves the right to reject any or all Proposals, to negotiate with any and all respondents, and to make an award in any manner consistent with Mississippi Law and deemed in the best interest of the County. This the 20th day of April, 2017.

Larry Hall
County Administrator

